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Part of the reason we live in a rural area is because we enjoy being as self sufficient 

as we are able. We’ve done the work, spent the money and now have our own viable 

water source that requires no investment by the state. More regulation is not 

necessary, and costly to the tax payer. The State is constantly increasing revenue 

but always falling short. If what you are doing isn’t working, doing more of it isn’t 

going to help. The State doesn’t need the complexity, doesn’t have the money to 

implement, and frankly has no business in this matter. Leave well enough alone and 

vote no on SB1154. 


